
From: Stratton, Sophie
To: Liam Connors
Subject: Hartford Officer-Involved Shooting AGO Public Records Request
Date: Wednesday, May 25, 2022 5:11:38 PM

Good afternoon Liam,
I am writing regarding your November 16, 2021, public records request regarding the officer-involved
shooting that took place on August 5, 2021. I will send you a One Drive link shortly containing a redacted
video file of the body camera footage that captured the event. Based on our previous correspondence,
my understanding is that this resolves your pending records request in this matter.
Please let me know if you need any additional information, or have any questions regarding the video or
other records provided.
Take care,
Sophie Stratton
Assistant Attorney General
Office of the Attorney General | Criminal Division
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609
802.828.5512
 
PRIVILEGED & CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION: This email may contain confidential, privileged, and/or
sensitive law enforcement information.  DO NOT read, copy, or disseminate this communication unless you are
the intended recipient. Unauthorized copying, forwarding, disclosure, or distribution of this email or its contents, or
taking any action in reliance on the contents of this email are prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient or
have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately via email or by calling 802.828.5512, and
destroy the email.
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From: Stratton, Sophie  
Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2022 5:21 PM 
To: Liam Connors <lconnors@vpr.org> 
Subject: Stratton, Sophie shared the folder "Hartford Officer-Involved Shooting AGO Public Records 
Request" with you. 
 

      

 

Stratton, Sophie shared a folder with you  

Here's the folder that Stratton, Sophie shared with you.  

 

Hartford Officer-Involved Shooting AGO Public Records Request  
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